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Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 10:27 AM

To: Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

Subject: FW: PE09-034: Confirmation of Kia's Extension Request

From: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 10:17 AM

To: 'Stephen T. Waimey'

Cc: Ong, Peter (NHTSA); Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

Subject: FW: PE09-034: Confirmation of Kia's Extension Request

Mr. Waimey,
Please see below. Kia's request for an IR response extension is granted.

Regards,
Scott

Valencia, can you place this email in the investigation file please as a record of this request and approval.

D. Scott Yon

Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division (VID), NVS-212
U.S. Department of Transportation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Office of Defects Investigation (ODI)

Room W48-314

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC

20590

Direct: 202-366-0139

Toll Free: 1-877-5 DOT DOT (536-8368) ext 60139
Fax: 202-366-1767

From: Ong, Peter (NHTSA)

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 9:54 AM

To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Subject: FW: PE09-034: Confirmation of Kia's Extension Request

Scott,

Kia requests an extension of 30-days for Q8-11 and Q13-16. Q1-7 and 12 are still due on 9/25/09 (this
Friday). |1 recommend that we allow Kia this extension.

9/30/2009
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Peter C. Ong
Safety Defects Engineer
Office of Defects Investigation, NVS-212

From: Stephen T. Waimey [mailto:stephen.waimey@Ihlaw.com]
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2009 9:02 PM

To: Ong, Peter (NHTSA)

Cc: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Subject: PE09-034: Confirmation of Kia's Extension Request

Peter

This email is my followup to our conversation yesterday where | requested on behalf of Kia a 30 day
extension of time, from September 25, 2009 to October 26, 2009, to provide responses to certain of
Scott Yon's requests in his PE09-034 letter dated August 4, 2009. Subject to Kia's commitment to
provide a timely response to the other requests, you stated that such a request should be

satisfactory. As discussed, Kia will provide information in response to categories 1-7 and 12 on
September 25, 2009. The extension wil apply to requests 8-11 and 13-16. We also appreciate your
advice that it would be best if Kia could provide the remaining information, or at least substantial
portions of it, before the extension date due to the restricted time periods available for ODI to evaluate
a PE response.

Thank you for your cooperation. | look forward to receiving Scott Yon's approval email.

Stephen T. Waimey

Lee Hong Degerman Kang & Waimey
1920 Main Street

Suite 900

Irvine, California 92614

DD 949-419-8712

Reception 949-250-9954

Cell 949-294-8829

www.lhlaw.com

9/30/2009



